REESE FOSTER 333 CHAPIN LANE BURLINGAME, CALIFORNIA 94010

August 20, 2011

Mr. Ben Ladomirak Teevan Company 2247 Union Street San Francisco, CA 94123

Dear Ben:

It is a real pleasure to write this letter to you.

Two years ago those of us at Saint Paul's who had been tasked to undertake the restoration of our church building came to a decision. We realized that we were challenged with a project that was beyond our combined abilities to achieve without professional help. We also realized that we had a responsibility to our fellow parishioners to restore the church that we all love to the finest condition possible.

What led us to Teevan Company was your reputation for quality. What we found, in addition, was a dedication on the part of all your people to preserve and recreate the beauty inherent in an eighty-five year old building that badly needed tender loving care. What we have now is a truly special place of worship that enhances our faith.

In the process of this past two years those of us who have worked with your wonderful craftsmen have come to appreciate their diligence and commitment to the success of the restoration of Saint Paul's. We appreciated your detailed planning and scheduling that anticipated the needs of the project, the guidance you gave us in choosing the correct alternatives and the smooth transitions as we moved from one phase to another.

Finally, let me say that your management staff and employees have all been a delight to know and work with. Without exception, they are a credit to you and the reputation of the Teevan Company. Please accept our sincere thanks for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Reese Foster